
BURDWAN RAJ COLLEGE 

Notice 
This is to notify that NR, FH and BRC GIRLS' HOSTELS will remain closed from 
06/10/2024 to 19/10/2024 during PUJA VACATION of the College. 

04/10/2024 

All boarders are directed to vacate their respective hostel premises by 
06/10/2024 and they will be allowed entry to the same on or after 20/10/2024. 

Principal 
Principal 

Burdwan Raj Colleg 
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